
Policy #2014-2 Plowing of Snow on QCPOA Roads 

In order to protect our roads for winter snow sports and to allow snow access for 
winter residents, the Board of Directors has adopted the following policy effective 
June 20, 2014: 

No snowplowing for any reason is allowed from the Fall through April 1st and 
snowplowing from April 1st through May 15th is allowed only with permission in 
writing from the QCPOA Board of Directors. 


